

HEBREW UNION COLLEGE - JEWISH INSTITUTE OF RELIGION

June 1, 2009

Dear Dr. Mannis,

I would like to thank you so much for meeting with me last week to speak about language pedagogy and the students of HUC-JIR. It was wonderful being able to talk with you about our students and their various language learning differences and difficulties; I am cheered to learn that many of the patterns that I have observed are documented and might be addressed constructively with your guidance. For quite some time now, I have wanted to come up with a plan of action with respect to those students who struggle with language learning. I am so grateful to you and to the Mannis Foundation for helping me get this process underway. I look forward to doing good work together!

Best wishes for a wonderful summer.

Yours.